
.      Co f f e e  With  The  Princ ipal

   Suic ide  Awarene s s  Preven t i on

Tuesday, Oct. 15 , 2024
At: 8:30 a.m.  In Room 1

Please join us for our October "Coffee with the
Principal” to learn about “suicide awareness
prevention” & school updates, meet other
parents, and enjoy the coffee.

We hope to  see
you there !


